
 

 

 

 
 
Congratulations on your first year at Te Awamutu College. This has been a very busy year for 
our students.  Most students have settled well and have started to build good learning habits 
as we lead into Year 10.  Many thanks to all students/parents/caregivers/whānau who have 
contributed towards making this year a positive one. 
 
YEAR 10 UNIFORM REQUIREMENTS FOR 2019 
 
As always it is important that students at Te Awamutu College are correctly attired in our 
school uniform.  The Year 10 students wear the same uniform as the Year 9 students.  Please 
ensure that your students are wearing correct uniform footwear: 
 
Boys – black leather lace-up school shoes or black Roman sandals.   
Girls – black leather shoes suitable for school or black Roman sandals  
 
Please note it is important to get in early when purchasing school footwear as local shops 
seem to sell out fast. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP HOURS FOR 2019 
21 January    Monday  9.00 am – 3:30 pm 
22 January    Tuesday  9.00 am - 6.00 pm 
23 January    Wednesday  9.00 am - 3.30 pm 
24 January    Thursday  9.00 am - 6.00 pm 
25 January    Friday   9.00 am - 3.00 pm 
28 January    Monday  CLOSED  
 
Stationery lists will be available at Paper Plus Te Awamutu in early December 2018. 
 

START DATE 
 

Year 10 students will be starting on Thursday 31 January 2019.  All students are to meet at 
8:45am in the College Hall. 
 

BYOD 
 
Students will be once again required to bring a device in Year 10 (not a phone). Many families 
find there are some great bargains at this time of the year and get family members to contribute 
to the price of a device for Christmas. 
 
BUSES 
Students who live within our TEZ (Transport Entitlement Zone) and live at least 4.8 km from 
the College are eligible to travel on the buses. Students who live within 4.8km or outside of 
the TEZ are deemed ineligible and must purchase a bus tag from the Student Centre at a cost 
of $35 per term.      Bus Queries: Noel Cox 021405560 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable break.  See you next year.  Remember that it is important that we 
all step up and meet the challenges of Year 10 as a team and that each and every one of us 
makes our best effort every day both at school and at home.     
 
 
 
Kate MacDonald and Jason Barnfield   Wayne Carter 
Year 9 Deans 2018      Deputy Principal 

 

YEAR 9 

END OF YEAR 

INFORMATION SHEET 
2017 


